
September 6, 2013 

Farmdale Water District 
l O O Highwood Drive 
Frankfort, K Y 40601 

Mr. Jeff Derouen, Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd 
Frankfort, K Y 40602 

Subject: Farmdale Water District 
PSC Certificate o f Service 
Case No. 200^-00497 7^0U^- Q0l'(6 

Dear Mr . Derouen: 

We wish to notify the PSC that the Farmdale Water District is now in compliance 
with the above case. We completed the construction on a new 500,000 gallon elevated 
water storage tank in August, 2013. As part o f the same project, we w i l l remove a 
155,000 gallon standpipe. This new tank, along with our remaining existing 223,000 
gallon standpipe, gives the District a total o f 723,000 gallons o f water in storage. 

Our average daily usage (for 2012) was approximately 551,400 gallons per day. 
As you can see, we now have adequate storage capacity. 

We now ask that appropriate action be taken by the PSC to show us in compliance 
with Administration Regulation 807 K A R 5:006, section 4 (4). Additionally, we wish to 
thank the staff o f the PSC for all o f their k ind assistance and understanding over the last 
several years, as we have worked through this issue. 

I f additional information is required, please contact us and/or our Engineer: 

H M B Professional Engineers, Inc., 
3 H M B Circle 
Frankfort, K Y 
(502) 695-9800 

Sincerely, 

F A R M D A L E WATER DISTRICT 

, Chainnan 

cc: Bob Blankenship (HMB) 




